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Legislative and regulatory news

Chile: Ban on chlorpyrifos, methomyl and paraquat

Chlorpyrifos, methomyl, and paraquat, three highly dangerous pesticide active
substances, are now banned in Chile as of an October 7, 2022 resolution
adopted by the Chilean Ministry of Agriculture.

This decision comes after full reviews on the risks to human health, the
environment and agronomic efficacý associated with these pesticides, operated
by the Chilean Agriculture and Livestock Service (SAG), responsible for pesticide
regulation.

However, the ban is scheduled. It will only be fully effective from December 13,
2024, more than 2 years after the publication of the decision in the official
gazette. The programming is explained, for the Chilean government, by the

https://docs.google.com/viewerng/viewer?url=https://rap-al.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/resolucion-prohibcion-clorpirifos-y-otros2200945-1.pdf&hl=en


necessity to guarantee to each user of pesticides the time to be informed and to
adapt to these bans, and to each seller to exhaust their stocks.

This unfortunate delay is harmful to the health of living beings who will continue
to be exposed to these extremely dangerous pesticides for another two years.
Like the Latin American Action Network against Pesticides, we call for immediate
action to control existing stocks.

If you have made it this far, can you make one more small effort to allow
us to continue this work of investigation and information to help the

victims of pesticides?

Justice Pesticides needs you.
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